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To whom it may concern,

 

I have a part time residence at Pebble Creek Ranch which is accessed via
Rock Creek Road about half way between the existing gravel pit and
processing plant and the proposed new gravel pit to the north of Rock
Creek Road.

 

I am against Peak Resource proposing to obtain a permit to open a new
gravel pit on HWY 9 for 15 years north of the existing plant and gravel
pit.

 

I am a graduate of the Colorado School of Mines and worked in the oil
business all my life.  After 50 years of working in an extractive industry I
know mining can be done environmentally correct.  I am against Peak
Materials developing a new mine and trucking the mined materials to
their existing plant which is totally irresponsible from an environmental
and safety standpoint.

 

1. There can be nothing good come out of 230 daily one way trips with a
gravel truck on HWY 9.  The part of the Blue River Valley that they
will be driving thru is particularly beautiful country.  Road 9 is a two
lane State HWY and already has a great deal of traffic.

 

2. Trucks make noise and they have to both pull and descend a grade
along the route.  230 trips with a truck along HYW 9 will spew out a
lot of CO2 and other unfriendly gases.



 

3. Not only our neighborhood but several neighborhoods have to turn
right or left to turn on/off HWY 9.  It is sometime difficult to do this
safely as there are a lot of blind corners along the section of road
that the Peak trucks will be using.

 

I do wish to be included as a party in the case but do not wish to testify. 
Please notify me when there will be a public hearing.

 

Sincerely,

 

 

W. Dennis Heagney

dheagney@heagney-enterprises.com

713-816-7453

 

 

W. Dennis Heagney

dheagney@heagney-enterprises.com

713-816-7453
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September 30, 2020 
 
Dennis Heagney 
 
Re: Kilgore Companies; Peak Ranch Resource; Incomplete Objection Letter 
 
Mr. Heagney,  
 
On September 30, 2020 the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division/DRMS) 
received your objection letter for the proposed Peak Ranch Resource reclamation permit, 
M2020-041. Your submittal was missing some required information.  In order to be considered 
a party to the application process, you must provide your full mailing address pursuant to Rule 
1.7.1(2)(a).  Please provide the Division with your mailing address by the close of the public 
comment period on October 8, 2020.   
 
If you have any questions, you may contact me at eric.scott@state.co.us or (303) 229-9414. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Eric Scott 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
 
Ec: Michael Cunningham; DRMS 
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